
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2018 

 

 

Dear …………………………. 

 

We would like to keep in touch 
 

Thank you for supporting Bedford Hospitals Charity. Your privacy is important to us, and we want 

to communicate with our supporters in a way which has their consent, and which is in line with UK 

law on Data Protection. As a result of a change in UK law, we now need your consent as to how we 

contact you. Please fill in the contact details you want us to use. 

 

Name................................................................................ 

 

Address.............................................................................................................................................   

 

Email address ................................................................................. 

 

Phone number landline................................................................ 

 

Phone number mobile ………………………………............. 

 

By signing this form you are confirming that you are consenting to Bedford Hospitals Charity 

holding and processing your personal data for the following purposes. Please tick the boxes where 

you grant consent: 

 

I consent to BHC contacting me by post            phone             email  

 

             To keep me informed about events, appeals, activities and any other relevant information 

 

             To enable me to support the work of the Charity. 

 

             To enable me to take part in the 50/50 Club 

 

                

 

 

 

Signed: .................................................      Date: ................... 

 

You can grant consent to all the purposes, some of the purposes or none. Where you do not grant 

consent, we will not be able to use your personal data (so, for example, we will not be able to 

inform you of forthcoming events). You can find out more about how we use your data from our 

Privacy Notice which is available on the Charity website at www.bedfordhospitalcharity.org.uk 

 

You can withdraw or change your consent at any time by contacting the Data Protection Officer, 

BHC, P.O. Box 342, Bedford MK40 3XS or email enquiries@bedfordhospitalcharity.org.uk 

 
Please return this form to the address above. 

  

Where I have been involved in a BHC event and a photo has been taken, to my image      

being used on the BHC website, Facebook page and/or other visual media. 

 

http://www.bedfordhospitalcharity.org.uk/
mailto:enquiries@bedfordhospitalcharity.org.uk

